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MESSAGE

[ am happy to know that the Central Vigilance Commission is

th

observing Vigilance Awareness Week from 25" October to 1%

November, 2010.

The observance of such events is a way of developing awareness
over the menace of corruption. It is commendable that the Commission
has been making efforts to educate people about the negative effects of
corruption on the economy as well as our society. A corruption free
society is only possible if basic tenets of righteousness are deeply

ingrained in our hearts and minds of every citizen of the country.

On this occasion, let us all join together and attempt to create such
a society. [ extend my greetings and felicitations to all those associated
with the Central Vigilance Commission and wish the Awareness Week

€Vvery Success.

(Pratibha Devisingh Patil)
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October 7, 2010



